
April 2014 Newsletter of the  

Rabun Chapter (522) of Trout Unlimited  
Editor:  Michele Crawford crawfordart@windstream.net  

Rabun TU’s Award Winning Web Site  http.//rabuntu.org/site/ 

“There is only one reason in the world to go fishing: to enjoy yourself.  Anything 

that detracts from enjoying yourself is to be avoided.”  Leigh Perkins 

RABUN TU CHAPTER’S NEW MEETING PLACE 

The new TU/Scout Hut  
US 76 west, the brick building located behind the Rabun County Library. 

Parking is available in the Rabun County Library parking 

 lot and Rabun County Tax Office parking lot. 

3rd Thursday of the Month! 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm  

 Fly Tying is back for all ages !!  
Don’t miss these opportunities to learn from Terry Rivers !!  

 Bring your own equipment if you have it. 

Then 6:30 pm –  7:00 Social & Story telling (Truth or Lies), 

 Then at 7:00 – Program & Meeting. 

 

 At every regular chapter meeting there will be a raffle for fishing or camping 

 items to help pay the cost of mailing the newsletter to members without email.  Bring an item  

to donate and a dollar or two for raffle tickets. You Might WIN something ! 

Catching season is here !  Check out 

this great video from Orvis on How 

to treat a Trout right.  Knowing 

Rabunites catch more trout than 

any other group this video will be a 

great lesson or reminder !!  

 http://www.orvis.com/news/fly-

fishing/pro-tips-how-to-treat-a-trout-

right/ 
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WEB SITE OF THE MONTH  

 

From Georgia DNR  the 2014 Georgia  

Trout Forecast & Tips Video  

 featuring  John Thomson from 

 Lake Burton Trout Hatchery 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?  

2014 Trout Forecast Video for Georgia  

mailto:mcrawfordtu@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
rabuntu.org/site/
http://www.orvis.com/news/fly-fishing/pro-tips-how-to-treat-a-trout-right/
http://www.orvis.com/news/fly-fishing/pro-tips-how-to-treat-a-trout-right/
http://www.orvis.com/news/fly-fishing/pro-tips-how-to-treat-a-trout-right/
http://www.facebook.com/rabuntu
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_8gWPc4GVRk&list=UUWHViy7leTHF0kBuiT5cA_Q
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_8gWPc4GVRk&list=UUWHViy7leTHF0kBuiT5cA_Q
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WHAT ARE THEY 

 BITING ON ??? 

               APRIL FLY OF THE MONTH 2014 

 

None at all All month All Day 

 

Dredging Nymphs:  

 12-16 Prince, Hare’s Ear, Zugbug, PT 

Midges  All month All Day 18-22 Griffith's Gnat  

 18-22 Midge Pupa  

Blue Quill Mayfly Early  L am to M pm  16-18 Blue Quill, BWO, or Blue Dun  

 16-18 Prince or Pheasant Tail 

March Brown Mayfly 

(Important) 

All Month L am to M pm 12-14 March Brown or Adams Para-

chute  

10-14 March Brown Nymph, Dark 

Hare's Ear or Pheasant Tail  

Quill Gordon Mayfly Early  L am to M pm  12-14 Quill Gordon  

 12-14 Quill Gordon Nymph 

Cream Caddis 

(Very Important)  

All Month Mid day to Late pm  12 -14 Elk-hair  Caddis  

12 - 14 Dark Cream Caddis Pupa 

Yellow Stonefly  Late  E to L am  & L pm to dark 14-16 Yellow Stimulator or Elk Hair Caddis 

(Yellow)  &  14-16 Yellow Stone Nymph  

Light Cahill Mayfly 

(Important) 

Late  E to L pm  12-14 Light Cahill  

 12-14 Light Cahill Nymph 

  THE BUGS   

To view a Hatch Chart for all month click   

  TIME OF MONTH   TIME OF DAY   SUGGESTED FLIES 

 

     ORANGE STIMULATOR                                    

HOOK: SIZE #12/14 2XLONG CURVED SHANK 

TAIL: DEER OR ELK HAIR 

BODY: FINR ORANGE DUBBING PALMERD BROWN 

HACKLE 

WING: DEER OR ELK HAIR 

THORAX: FINE YELLOW DUBBING PALMERED 

GRIZZLY HACKLE 

TIE SOME OF THESE UP IN ORANGE OR YELLOW 

AND IF A STONE FLY HATCH IS ON; TIE THIS ON 

WITH A STONE FLY DROPPER   AND LOOK FOR THE 

FUN TO BEGIN. 

 “ SEE YA’LL ON THE RIVER”. 

http://www.ngatu692.com/Hatch_Charts.html
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Forward Casting : Calendar of  Important dates 

 to Take Action & Have Fun  
 

 

April 9 - 13 (Wed - Sun) Spring Camping & Fishing Trip at Cherry Hill Campground.   
 

April 12 (Sat) In stream Workday Heddon Creek.  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ! Location – Go 5 

miles on Burrell’s Ford Rd, turn left on road up Reed Creek Rd for 1/4 mile. 8:30 AM to 1 PM, Sat-

urday morning workday with USFS & GA DNR leading work w/Boy Scouts, FHTUC & SRTUC. 

Bring waders & work gloves, all tools provided. Lunch is provided.  
 

April 17 (Thurs) Regular monthly meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  Starting at 5pm with fly tying 

and program at 7 pm.  Guest speaker is Chuck 

Head.  Chuck is a fly fishing guide for Unicoi Out-

fitters.  His program is “How to land the fish of 

your life”. The son of longtime Gold Rush TU'er 

Sherman Head, Chuck started   working for Uni-

coi Outfitters at age 18. He's been guiding for tro-

phy trout most of his adult life, and now guides on 

the Taylor River in Colorado during the summer 

and for Unicoi Outfitters during the rest of the 

year. He's also a volunteer guide for the special 

gals attending Georgia Casting for Recovery re-

treats each year. Chuck has put a lot of anglers on 

the trout of their lifetimes.   Come and "catch" 

him just before he leaves for another summer of 

Colorado memory making.  Learn his tips so that you too just might land YOUR lifetime trophy 

trout! 

 

April 24 (Thurs) Monthly  Rabun TU BOD Meeting at TU/Scout Hut.  All are welcome. 

 

May 10 (Sat) Quarterly meeting of Georgia TU State Council from 9am to noon.  Dahlonega 

Parks and Rec. Dahlonega, GA.  Hosted by Gold Rush Chapter.   

 

May 16 -17 (Fri - Sat)  Federation of Fly Fishers Festival at Western Carolina University, Cul-

lowhee, NC.   For more info click here.   Many of our North Georgia supporters participate in this 

event. 

 

May 20 (Tues) Rabun TU  Annual Spring Family Cookout.  Indian Lake, on the campus of 

RGNS.  From 3:30 to 8:00 pm.  

 

May 22 (Thurs) Monthly Rabun TU BOD Meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  All are welcome. 

 

May 24 (Sat) Blue Ridge Country High Country Boil. Annual Fundraising event for the Blue 

ridge Mountain Chapter of TU.  For more info click here.  

 

June 8 - 13, 11th Annual Trout Camp  

http://southeastfff.org/
http://blueridgetu.com/uploads/High_Country_Boil_flyer.2014doc_rev.pdf
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Status Update – Chattooga North Fork Visitor Use Capacity Analysis 
After boating was permitted on the Chattooga North Fork with limitations, American Whitewa-

ter filed an appeal demanding year-round unrestricted access to the entire section upstream  

of the bridge at any flow.  

 Their limitations were set at floating  December 1 through April 30 every year, any day the flow 

reaches 350 cfs on the Burrell’s Ford gauge and during daylight hours.  Also, boating was not 

permitted on approximately 4 miles between just below Lick Log Creek and the Highway 28 

Bridge.   

They filed their appeal on March 6, 2014.  In summary they claim, “ floating is a value that led to 

designation of the Chattooga River as a WSR in the first place, the USFS has been charged with 

“protecting and enhancing” floating rather than needlessly severely restricting it. The floating 

exclusions in the 2012 Plan are arbitrary, capricious, and an abuse of discretion.” 

They also say, “Even if floating is not a value in and of itself, but rather is an important compo-

nent of the recreation value or a “use,” the 1971 Wild and Scenic River Study Report (“1971 

Study”) that led Congress to designate the Chattooga as a WSR is clear that floating is fundamen-

tal to federal protection of the Chattooga and necessary for the public’s enjoyment of the white-

water on the Chattooga. Section 1281(1) mandates that the USFS not limit “other uses” that do 

not“ substantially interfere with public use and enjoyment of” the values that led to designation. 

The USFS’s severe limitations on floating are in direct contravention of this Congressional direc-

tive.” 

Included in the appeal AW states, “The USFS assumes that the relationship between anglers and 

floaters was and is a relationship of conflict and then uses that assumption to justify its resolution 

of the conflict. This conflict is, however, imaginary; there is virtually no evidence of any conflict.” 

It goes on to say“ The USFS arbitrarily favors hikers and anglers over floaters. It participates in 

the helicopter and truck stocking of 70,000 exotic trout for anglers to artificially increase visita-

tion. See AR07557. It builds and maintains trails and campsites for hikers to attract hikers. It al-

lows hiking and fishing anywhere on the Chattooga, at any time of day, on any day of the month 

all year long, regardless of conditions. In contrast, the USFS has banned floating entirely on the 

upper Chattooga for seven months of the year. During the months when floating is permitted on 

certain sections of the upper Chattooga, the USFS has banned floating when flows are below 350 

cubic feet per second. It has banned floating entirely on the tributaries and the lower four miles of 

the Upper Chattooga. The USFS has banned floating solely to offer hikers and anglers “boat-free 

experiences,” a goal unique to the USFS’s management on the Upper Chattooga. Nowhere in the 

record does the USFS bother to explain why it favors hikers and anglers over floaters. Instead, 

the USFS simply claims that it has the discretion to do so.” 

The appeal is a 31 page document stating various reasons why the Court should reverse the Dis-

trict Court’s granting of Appellees’ Motion for Judgment on the Administrative Record and 

remand to the District Court with instructions to issue the requested declaratory and injunctive 

relief.   

They also state multiple times that there are no conflicts on record between anglers and floaters.  

In my opinion that is because above Hwy 28 anglers have never had to deal with floaters in their 

fishing experiences.   I guarantee you the first floater caught in the face by a stonefly on the end of 

a fly fishers’ line is going to be mad.  That will lead to calling the angler some ugly word, an an-

gler then gets mad because he was just trying to trout fish and didn’t do it on purpose; then the 

rise in the level of conflict depends on how young and big the two individuals are.  

Stayed tuned for further updates.  
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Tickets available from any TU Board member!!  
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BACK CASTING  

Was held at Bass Pro Shops in Atlanta on Saturday, March 8, 2014.  Several Georgia TU members par-
ticipated to enhance the awareness of Trout Unlimited in the State of Georgia and raise money for 

youth education in water conservation .  Rabun TU was represented well by some of our best !      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANKS FOR YOUR TIME GENTLEMEN !!  

The Rabun TU Regular Chapter Meeting was held on Thursday, March 20, 2014.   Attendees 

were treated to lots of great  information from Unicoi Outfitters guide and Asst. Manager Jake Darling.  Jake taught everyone 

about stripping streamers for big trout.  He went “generous” with our group on sharing some great secrets for success in land-

ing trophy trout !  What a treat !   

Jake teaching a “line” trick for streamers !!  

Guests check out streamers from  

Jake’s vast collection.   

TIE ONE ON  

(Photos by Mack Martin)  
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BACK CASTING  
Meeting cont…  

Jeff Durniak presents Jake Darling with 

a Brown Trout print by Broderick 

Crawford in appreciation of  

His presentation to our group !  

Tim McClure and a young Mr. Cross draw the 

tickets for the raffles at the meeting.  Many 

Thanks to our donors who helped us raise $119. 

to go towards mailing out newsletters to our 

members that don’t have email.  

Thanks Donors: 

Rabun Chapter  TU from Tie One On  

Jerry McFalls 

Charlie Breithaupt 

Wayne Prosser 

Frank Tolbert 

Doug Hickman 

The Rabun Chap-

ter TU BOD met 

on Thursday, 

March 27, 2014 at 

the TU/Scout Hut.  

Topics discussed 

included upcom-

ing events, the TU 

Southeast Confer-

ence, Heddon 

Creek Work Pro-

ject, spring camp-

ing trip and the 

selection of our 

Trout Camp 

campers!!  See 

page 9 for more 

info.  

A group of Rabunites showed up over in Helen at the Foothills chapter fund raising event “HOOT” on the 

Hooch.  A great time was had by all !!  Great music, food and fun !!  A few Rabunites “won” on some of 

the raffles.  The biggest winner and deserving of a big Whhhhhaaaaaaaaaaaa  Whooooooooooooooo is 

Rabunite Monty English !!  Monty purchased the winning ticket for the Dream Trip !!  He was in shock 

when Pat Hopton and a few others called to congratulate him !!   

MONTY ENGLISH  
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BACK CASTING  

THE GEORGIA STATE TU COUNCIL met on Saturday, 

March 1, 2014.  After the meeting Prez Pat made several dona-

tions to other TU chapters on behalf of the Rabun Chapter.  

Prez Pat presents a check to Kevin McGrath 

(former Ga. TU Advocacy chairman) for 

$3000.00 for the Georgia TU Coldwater Advo-

cacy and Conservation  Fund.  

On behalf of Rabun TU Prez Pat presents a 

framed Brook Trout Print by Broderick Craw-

ford to Ron Thomas, President of the Foothills 

Chapter for their fund raising event HOOT on 

the Hooch.    

Rabun TU Prez Pat presents a framed Brook 

Trout Print to Ken Calkin.  Ken is the President 

of the Oconee River Chapter.  They used the 

framed print to help raise money at their event on 

March 29, 2014. 

Rabun TU Prez Pat presents a framed Brook Trout 

print to the Blue Ridge Chapter Prez, Carl Riggs.   

The Blue Ridge Chapter will use the framed print to 

help raise money at their upcoming Low Country 

Boil event on  May 24, 2014.  
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BACK CASTING  

The last weekend of March was a very busy one for TU members in the 

south.  The Annual Southeastern Conference was held at the Dillard House 

March 28-30.  Friday and Saturday both had great participation from local and 

regional members.  Overall, the conference had one of the best turn outs ever !! 

Thanks to Jeff Durniak and Pat Hopton for the photos.   

The Georgia General Assembly legislative session wrapped up March 18, 2014.  With two 

days to go Kevin McGrath filed the following report on what progress had been made, and what they were 

looking for to happen in the final two days.   For more info click here.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO Kaitlynn English and Laurel Smith.  Kaitlynn and 

Laurel were selected as the campers to represent the Rabun Chapter of Trout Unlimited at 

Trout Camp in June.   Whhaaaaaa    Whoooooooooooo  girls !! Way to go !!   

While our own Rabunite Monty English was the big winner of the Dream Trip, the win-
ners for all the other great runner up prizes are listed here. 

Curious about where to camp, hunt, hike, fish or explore history?   

The Georgia Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has unveiled an interactive map that identifies DNR-managed lands 

and outdoor recreation opportunities. The “Georgia Outdoor Map” includes state parks, wildlife management areas, public 

fishing areas, boat ramps, and historic sites. 

Use GeorgiaOutdoorMap.com with any device with a web browser including desktops, phones and tablets. By checking 

criteria fields, users can find recreational opportunities, directions, handicap accessibility, telephone numbers and website 

links for more details. The tool also offers a “near me” function to help users determine which recreational opportunities 

are closest to them. 

http://www.tu.org/blog-posts/the-top-of-the-ninth-inning-%E2%80%93-two-days-left-georgia-trout-unlimited-legislative-update?gid=5826
http://www.georgiatu.org/index.php?mid=news&iid=winners2014&sid=
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTQwMzE0LjMwMTA5OTAxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE0MDMxNC4zMDEwOTkwMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODczMjk2JmVtYWlsaWQ9amVmZi5kdXJuaWFrQGRuci5zdGF0ZS5nYS51cyZ1c2VyaWQ9amVmZ
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.  

http://rabuntu.org/site/chattooga-river-anglers-diary/
http://rabuntu.org/site/chattooga-river-anglers-diary/
http://www.tu.org/go-fishing/fishing-reports
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EvrGiAxcqGM
http://www.georgiawildlife.org/node/739
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On Monday, March 10, 2014  

Charlie and Kathy Breithaupt 

enjoyed some great trout fish-

ing at Nachoochee Bend  with 

guide Ron Thomas.    The fish-

ing was extra special that day 

since they were helping Charlie 

celebrate his 75th birthday !!   

Whaaaaa   Whoooooooo !!!!! 

On Tuesday April 1, Broderick and I indulged in a little hydrotherapy on the Chattooga River.   The hydrotherapy 

came as a recommendation from our own Dr. Durniak, after losing my Grandmother the week before.   We didn’t 

have but a couple of hours since we couldn’t go until after work. We went to the DH section just above the Hwy 28 

bridge.   We normally skip that section and hike way on in up the river.  We got into a long straight river section 

with no rapids.  Just slow deep pools.   What happened over the next two hours can only be described as “Trout 

Olympics”. They were three different hatches coming off the river and the trout were in competition on who could 

catch the most and jump the highest and dive back in with their best Greg Louganis imitation.  Broderick had read-

ied our equipment before leaving the house in the essence of time.  When I went to cast I noticed a stonefly on the 

end of my line.  I informed him he had not read Tight Lines and had on the wrong bug for that time of year.  “Give 

me a Blue-Winged Olive” I told him as I shoved the end of my fly rod in his face.  He accommodated  as all good 

hubbies would do and on the third cast I got a “big un” on the end of my line.  Well, like all the hundreds of times 

before I got excited on my first bite, and pulled back like I was try-

ing to land a shark.  Line went flying backwards almost hitting 

hubby in the face, and the laughing started.  He said “ you big 

dummy you do that every time. Lost a good un there for a photo.”   

After that came one catch after another.  Brooks and Rainbows.   

For me anyway.  When it comes to fly fishing, for some reason, the 

good luck is especially strong for me over hubby.  I’m not com-

plaining, just saying.  It was a great couple of hours for us both.  

Wild flowers galore coming up as we hiked in, great fishing, fresh 

air, warm gentle thermals blowing in our face, and a great big 

Barred Owl talking to us while we hiked out.  It just don’t get much 

better than that !!  

Don’t worry, the  

trout was released 

unharmed even 

though it looks like 

I’m squeezing him a 

little to tight ! 
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS & UPDATES 

Current membership is 181 members with 25 Life Members and 11 Stream Explorers.    A big 

Rabunite Welcome to our NEW members Bob Blalock, Doug Brant, Chadwick Bryson, David 

Cross, Luke Justice and Doug Park.  Welcome to all of you!!  We look forward to seeing you on the 

river !! If you have any questions please feel free to contact any board member!!  Also, Chadwick Bryson 

comes to us a TU endorsed guide.     Also, THANKS FOR RE-UPPING YOUR  

MEMBERSHIP:  Brooks & Amanda Adams, Doug Adams, Wallace Brawley, Billy Cook, Ray Han-

nah, John Hannah, Hal Howard, Yong Kim, O. Nolte, Charles Pennington, Wayne Prosser, John Ramsey, 

Lewis Reeves III, Terry Rivers, Eugene Roberts, Russell Tyre, Phil Upchurch, and Cynthia Wilson.  

 

It’s time to renew your membership: Russell Burken, Travis Barnes, Kay Brawley, B. Campbell, 

Tom Guest, Pam Harrison, John Wall, David Wicker, David Bentley, Jimmy Cochran, Bradley Tucker and 

W. Winship.  

Letters to Rabun Chapter Trout Unlimited  

MEMBERSHIP NEWS  
Fast recovery wishes to Glenn English after his shoulder surgery and to Larry Walker after his back sur-

gery.  Get well soon gentlemen so we can see you on the river !!   

Our condolences go out Travis Barnes on the death of his brother in Augusta.  Our thoughts and prayers 

are with you and your family.   

Also, sending out our condolences  to the family of Broderick and Michele Crawford on the death of 

Michele’s Grandmother.   

From:  Kevin McGrath (Former Georgia TU Advocacy Chairman) March 7, 2014  

 

Dear Pat: 

Thank you for your generous pledge of $3000.00 to Georgia Trout Unlimited’s (GA TU) Coldwater Advocacy and Conserva-

tion Fund (CACF).  Our coldwater conservation partners, Georgia DNR and USFS Chattahoochee National Forest appreciate 

your commitment.  Support, like yours, over the past several years has been a key factor in our success.   

 

The combined support of Georgia Trout Unlimited Chapter, The Atlanta Fly Fishing Club, Georgia Women Flyfishers and 

North Georgia Trout Online will enable us to continue our important intern team.  In 2014, a team of interns will be working 

with Georgia DNR and USFS Chattahoochee National Forest continuing to evaluate the impact of enhancement and restora-

tion projects from previous years.  Our interns will also continue planning future projects in wild rainbow and brown trout 

fisheries.  Your contribution this year allows us to confidently plan the next year’s projects with our agency counterparts 

knowing they are fully funded.  This confidence in planning has significantly contributed to our joint success.   

 

We look forward to another year conserving, protecting and restoring coldwater fisheries throughout North Georgia and shar-

ing our success with you. 

 

Regards, 

Kevin F. McGrath  
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Notes from the President  

Pat Hopton 
Chapter Prez 

This has certainly been a long, cold winter.  But the end is in sight!   You can see it 
in the redbud trees blooming, the pastures getting green, and the robins in the 
yard.   It can be felt in the breeze of warm evening air, the smell of the first cut 
grass, and the sound of a turkey gobbling on a far off ridgeline.  
For the trout fisherman in Northeast Georgia, this is the beginning of a very special 
time of year.  The streams and river levels drop from their winter high flows making 
wading more practical.  The warming water temperature awakens the aquatic in-
sects and spurs the fish to feed.   Daylight hours extend late into the day making 
afternoon, evening, and dark-thirty fishing effective and fun.  And the rainbow trout 
are especially colorful with their spawning colors. 
Yes, there is yard work to do.  The garden needs planting.   I have honeybees that 
need attention.   And that gobbling turkey is calling my name.  But for me, this time 
of year is for fishing:  it’s my favorite activity and my favorite time of year.  I’ve 
waited all winter for it.   
I hope you get out and enjoy this spring on “The River” also.  I’ll see you there! 

My Favorite Time of Year! 

LADIES          LADIES        LADIES 

Have you been thinking about getting into trout fishing?  Fly Fishing?   Now is the time!!!    
Trout Unlimited is offering free membership to women from March 1, 2014 through May 31, 2014.  

And all current women members can renew during that time at a special rate of$17.50. 
 

The Rabun chapter also has a women’s only Fly Fishing clinic coming up in October.  Like Trout 
Unlimited National,  the Rabun Chapter welcomes you!!  We look forward to more ladies joining us 
in our mission to conserve, protect, and restore coldwater and their watersheds in our area. Plus,  we 

do a lot of fishing.  Contact Michele Crawford for more info at crawfordart@windstream.net  
  or Steve Perry for membership info flygide@gmail.com 

mailto:crawfordart@windstream.net?subject=Ladies%20Into
mailto:flygide@gmail.com?subject=Ladies%20Membership%20
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Rabun TU Officers & Directors for F/Y2014 

President 

 Pat Hopton  

Social Media, Awards, Donations, 

BOD Agenda, Budget   
706-782-4978 scotts_creek58@yahoo.com 

Vice President  

Steve Perry  

Membership Recruitment & Reten-

tion, Nominating Committee Chair , 

Project Healing Waters  

706-746-3558 flygide@gmail.com 

Treasurer  

Joel Wise  
Reports & Budget  706-782-7538 jwise@windstream.net  

Secretary  

Wayne Prosser  

BOD Minutes, Correspondence, 

Records  
706-746-6293 wp0968@windstream.net 

Past President  

Larry Walker   

Leadership Support  706-224-4345 dixienamos@yahoo.com  

Director - 2014  

Tim McClure  

Meeting Refreshments, Meeting 

Raffle, Name Tags  
706-782-6159 tcmcclure64@gmail.com 

Director - 2014 

Michele Crawford  

Tight lines Editor, Women’s 

Outreach, Memorials  
706-490-4574 crawfordart@windstream.net  

Director - 2015 

Kent Wilson 

Mack Martin Rod Raffle, 

Property Manager  

706-746-7488 kandcwilson@windstream.net 

Director - 2015 

Frank Patton  

Kids Fishing Events 770-339-7095 julianfpatton@yahoo.com 

Director - 2016 

Jerry McFalls 

Liaison with Local Scouts, 

Stream Projects, Safety Coordi-

nator, Trout in the Classroom 

706-782-8357 threeforksadventures@hotmail.com  

Director - 2016 

Ray King  
Rabun Rendezvous, Audio

-Visual Set Up  

828-349-2786 rayking@frontier.com 

Director - 2017 

Tony Allred  
Media Outreach  706-490-4755 tallred@gamountains.com 

Director - 2017  

Ray Gentry  

Annual Family Fishing Day 

At Indian Lake, Dream Trip 

Raffle  

404-680-6736 regentry@windstream.net  

Voting Board of Directors : 

Non Voting Leaders : 

Charlie & Kathy  

Breithaupt  

Trout Camp, 

 Fly Fishing 101 

706-782-6954 knc615@windstream.net 

Terri Allred  Christmas Dinner   taallred@windstream.net 

Terry Rivers  Fly Tying Workshops  706-782-7419 tlr1121@windstream.net 

Jim Kidd Advocacy Director   706-782-2474 Jikidd@windstream.net 

Jeff Durniak  Meeting Programs & hosting 

speaker to dinner 
706-892-6576 jeffdurniak@yahoo.com 

Glenn English  Chapter Campouts  706-212-9983 genglish09@yahoo.com 

mailto:scotts_creek58@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:flygide@gmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:jwise@windstream.net?subject=Money%20or%20Budget%20Question%20
mailto:wp0968@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:amosndixie@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:tcmcclure64@gmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:crawfordart@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:kandcwilson@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:julianfpatton@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:threeforksadventures@hotmail.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:rayking@frontier.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:tallred@gamountains.com?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:regentry@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:knc615@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:taallred@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU
mailto:tlr1121@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:Jikidd@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:jeffdurniak@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
mailto:genglish09@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20

